
Smell Gas. Act Fast. 
Leave immediately taking everyone with you, including 
pets. From a safe location call 1-800-233-5325 or 911. 

 
 
 

 

Natural Gas Work 
in 
Melrose 
(work order #1250876) 

 
 

September 24, 2021           
 
 

Dear City Officials, 

National Grid is committed to safely and reliably delivering energy to our community. That’s why we 
are replacing the natural gas main at 5 to 43 E. Wyoming AVE.; 4 to 16 Chestnut ST., Melrose, MA. As 
part of this project, we will also replace the natural gas service piping that connects the main to the 
customer’s gas meters. Approximately 27 premises are within the construction limits. 

 • Social Distancing remains in effect. Mains and services can be worked.   

Construction is expected to begin on September 29, 2021 and anticipated to last to November 19, 2021 
weather permitting. We will work hard to complete this project promptly and with minimal disruption to the 
community. Visit ngrid.com/mainline to view a YouTube video on this gas main replacement process. A 
second video explaining the replacement of the service pipe to customer homes is available at 
ngrid.com/serviceline. 

Enclosed is a notification that will be distributed to all affected constituents. We’re here for you if you have any 
questions about this project. Please contact me at 1-781-388-5367. 

We look forward to working with you as we upgrade our community’s infrastructure.  

 
Sincerely, 
Daniel A. Cameron 
Community Affairs 
National Grid 
170 Medford ST 
Malden, MA 02148 
 
 
 
 


